
 
Harrier Way, London, E6 5XG 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you are all staying safe and well.    
 
In Lower Key Stage 2, we are starting to use ‘Google Classroom’ to further 
develop your child’s learning from home. 
 
The activities will mirror those existing online but Google Classroom allows 
teachers to mark and respond to the children’s learning and enables them to 
communicate in an alternative way to the home learning streams already 
available.    
 
A member of the LKS2 team will be contacting you soon to give you your 
child’s login details or if you prefer, you can email 
LKS2@northbeckton.ttlt.academy and we will send them to you. 
 
Over the next few pages is a step by step guide that will help you login and use 
Google Classroom with your child once you have set up.    If you have any 
difficulties, then please contact the school or use the email above and we will 
get back to you.  
 
 
Take care of each other and we look forward to seeing you all soon.   
 
With regards 
 
Year 3 & 4 Teachers. 
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